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Hiring Manager 
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Dear Hiring Manager, 

I am writing to express my keen interest in any potential employment opportunities at National 

Bank of Egypt UK Ltd. I have recently relocated permanently to the United Kingdom from Egypt, 

and I am enthusiastic about the opportunity to contribute my skills and experience to your 

esteemed institution. 

I hold a Bachelor's degree in Commerce (Accounting) from Aswan University and have 

professional experience as an Accountant at the National Bank of Egypt. In addition, I worked in 

customer-facing and administrative roles at both Seascope and Etisalat in Cairo, where I gained 

strong experience in customer service, account handling, and communication—essential skills in 

the banking sector. 

I would like to clarify a specific circumstance during my time at the National Bank of Egypt. I was 

officially hired after successfully completing all required assessments. On my first day, I 

voluntarily disclosed to branch management that my sister’s husband was also employed by the 

bank—although he worked in a completely different branch and city (Luxor), while I was 

assigned to the Safaga branch in the Red Sea Governorate. No one was aware of this 

connection, and I could have chosen not to disclose it. However, I believed it was important to 

begin my career with full honesty and integrity. Despite the consequence of being let go, I value 

the experience as a powerful lesson in professional ethics and transparency. 

Being fluent in both Arabic and English, and familiar with both Egyptian and UK client cultures, I 

believe I can offer a valuable perspective and adaptability to your team. I am highly motivated, 

flexible with working hours, and available to start immediately. 

Please find my CV attached. I would greatly welcome the opportunity to discuss how I can 

contribute to your team and support your mission in serving clients across both the UK and 

Egypt. 

Thank you very much for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Mustafa Shamndy 


